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Bloomberg Law Quotes Partners Bill Beck and Ally
Cunningham on Recently Released Federal PFAS
Exposure Report

October 11, 2022

Bloomberg Law

Environmental partners Bill Beck and Ally Cunningham were quoted in the Bloomberg Law article, "PFAS
Study Seen Bolstering Medical Monitoring Requests," [SUBSCRIPTION REQUIRED]. The article addresses
a recent report published by the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention's (CDC) Agency for Toxic
Substances and Disease Registry (ATSDR) regarding PFAS in drinking water at 10 different exposure sites.

In the article, Beck and Cunningham explain how and why plaintiffs' attorneys will be likely to "use the
study'’s results in combination with a second recent federal report to bolster their requests for medical
monitoring in states that allow those requests.”
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